
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No.28 of 2024 

Floating hazards following storm Bert 

 

All mariners, following the weather events over 23rd and 24th November, an increased amount of large 

floating material has been observed drifting downstream that may pose a hazard to navigation. 

 

All mariners are reminded to proceed with caution, maintain a proper look-out and proceed at a safe 

speed. 

 

This NTM to be in effect until 2359LT -27/11/2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Captain K G Allen 
Port Operations         Harbour Master 
Belfast Harbour        25h November 2024 


